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 I whole heartedly support the position of Dan Haag, director of trails, recreation for 

the Tillamook Coast Visitors Association when he says ,"I want to see a fix to 

Oregon's recreational immunity law because having access to trails beaches and 

forests is part of what makes us Oregonians." 


